
 
Stubbe Recognized for 25 Years of Service to  

Northwest Iowa Community College 

 
Dr. Alethea Stubbe, George, was recognized for 25 years of service to Northwest 

Iowa Community College at the annual Employee Recognition Ceremony. Stubbe is 

currently serving the College as the College’s President since May 1, 2011. Stubbe has 

served the college in various roles for the last 25 years--faculty member, Vice President, 

Board Secretary, and Acting President. 

Northwest Iowa Community College is a comprehensive community college 

whose mission is to be a “Progressive learning college rapidly responding to the global 

needs of our changing community.” NCC offers both applied technology programs and 

arts & science transfer courses – over 50 credit programs in all. In addition, the 

Continuing Education and Workforce & Economic Development departments at NCC 

offer non-credit and personalized training.  

For more information about educational opportunities at NCC, either on campus or 

online, call the Admissions Office at 712-324-5061, 800-352-4907, or visit nwicc.edu. 

Northwest Iowa Community College – Your Success is Our Story! 
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